
Côte d’Ivoire 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

Upcoming Events   Executive  Meetings  in Yamoussoukro  3rd           Meeting for the central  district on 20th              Youth Retreat in Bouake  18th-22nd 

1.  Seek the Holy 
Spirit to be present 
in services around 

the world today 

2.  SEEK the Lord to 
encourage the IBAO 
students to put into 
practice what they 

learned about teach-
ings of the COG. 

3. LOOK to God for 
His leading of the 

Executive Committee 
meeting today to 

have wisdom making 
decisions. 

4. SEEK the Lord’s 
wisdom for the new 
persons who will be 
handling the incom-
ing financial reports. 

 5. LOOK to the Lord 
with gratitude for MK 

Moore Mihsill reuniting 
with his good friend in 

Côte d’Ivoire 

6 . SEEK God’s guid-
ance for Pastor Chris 
as he is planting new 
congregations in the 

western region of 
Côte d’Ivoire. 

7.  SEEK the Lord’s 
help for the Nag-

nenefoun Church of 
God to build their 

own church building. 

8. Look to the Holy 
Spirit to strengthen, 

lead and direct     
pastors and worship 

leaders today. 

9. SEEK God to be 
with the Vacation 

Bible School teach-
ers/leaders for an 

upcoming event for 
the central area.  

10.SEEK the Lord’s 
leading in opening 
the Church of God          
in other West Afri-

can countries. 

11  LOOK to the 
Lord with confidence 
that He will open new 
doors of ministry in        

Burkina Faso. 

12  SEEK the Lord’s 
healing hand upon 

Pastor Antoine from 
Bounafla who is  suf-

fering from hyper-
tension. 

 13  LOOK to the 
Lord to touch the 
hearts of those     

listening to CBH 
French throughout 

the country.  

14  LOOK to the 
Lord to provide   

dedicated volun-
teers for the start of 
a third      Children 

of Promise program 
location. 

15. May we SEEK  
the leading of the 

Lord today as we en-
ter into His house or 
wherever we are  lo-

cated today. 

16 LOOK to God for 
open doors for MK 

Rease Mihsill to at-
tend preschool at the 
same school as her 

brother, Moore. 

17  SEEK  the Lord 
for His anointing 

upon the leaders of 
the youth confer-
ence and outreach 

this week. 

18  SEEK the Lord’s 
leading for new stu-
dents that HE wants 
to enter into IBAO 

next year. 

19 LOOK to the Lord 
with gratitude for hard-

working and faithful 
pastors and evange-
lists in the Church of 
God in Côte d’Ivoire. 

20 SEEK the Lord to 
lead the National 

Youth as they will be 
doing evangelism in 
the area of Bouake. 

21 LOOK to the 
Lord’s guidance for 
unity and spiritual 
growth within all 

churches.  

22. LOOK to the Lord 
to be with the youth  
today, ending their 
national  retreat to 
live as disciples in 

their daily lives. 

23.  SEEK the Lord’s 
strength for those fac-
ing physical challeng-
es and seeking heal-

ing. 

24.  LOOK to the 
Lord with thanks     

for the rain and cool 
breezes in            

Côte d’Ivoire. 

25  LOOK to the 
Lord’s guidance for 
unity and spiritual 
growth within  the 

churches. 

26   LOOK to the Lord 
to help women’s minis-
try in Côte d’Ivoire to 

be vibrant! 

27  LOOK to the Lord 
to help IBAO students 
as they put into prac-

tice the  ideas and 
leadership skills they 

have learned. 

28 LOOK to the 
Lord to protect be-
lievers in Burkina 

Faso in the face of 
recent attacks on 

churches. 

29.  LOOK to the 
Lord today and seek 

His face as you    
worship Him! 

30 . SEEK  the Lord to 
help parents as     
they prepare for    

their children to re-
enter school in the 

next month. 

31.  SEEK the Lord 
for two leaders in 
the Church of God  

who are dealing with 
eye issues.  

 

    

Church members seeking God    

in earnest prayer in Kononfla 


